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Hunter, Donielle 

76 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 

Sent: Monday, March 16, 2009 10:05 AM 

To: Docketing 

Subject: Docketing 

Attachments: VHEN030909YW 3933344.pdf 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Investigation and Audit Division -^ '^ 

Memorandum 

Date: 3/16/2009 C I 

o 
Re: Van Henderson r ^ ^ 
956 Quilliams Rd " ^ 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44121 

Docketing Case No.; 

08-935-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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From: McNaughton, Jeff 
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 12:59 PM 
To: Schilling, Matt; Zeigler, Sara 
Subject: FW: 

Sincerely, 
Jeff McNaughton 
PUCO, Webmaster 
614.466.8070 

0 u'oaye consider the onvironment before printing this emaii 

From: Governor Reply [mailto:Govemor.Reply@governor.ohio.gov] 
Posted At: Monday, March 09, 2009 12:40 PM 
Posted To: WebMasterlnbox 
Conversation: 
Subject: 

TED STRICKLAND 
GOVERNOR 

77 South High Street, 30** Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-^108 

(614) 644-4357 Constituent Hotline 
(614)466-9354 fax 

,Qafliad.l!3e.Gpvernar̂  ciic,Kii.erĵ  

Responses to this email are not monitored. 
Should you need additional assistance, please call the Constituent Hotline or visit the Governor's website to submit anottier 

inquiry. 

This email and all responses to it may institute a public record and thus may be made a\railable to anyone who requests it. 

From: Van Henderson [nnailto:betvan@gmail.com] 
Sent; Saturday, February 21, 2009 2:40 PM 
To: Strickland, Governor 
Cc: Governor Reply 
Subject: Governor Site Issues 

Name: Van Henderson 
Email: betvan@gmail.com 
Address: 956 QuiUiams Rd. 
City, State ZIP; Cleveland Hts. Ohio, 44121 
Phone: 216-382-8495 

file:/A\appsrv\Attachments\ContactManagementSystem\Cases\VHEN030909YW\39... 3/9/2009 

mailto:Govemor.Reply@governor.ohio.gov
mailto:betvan@gmail.com
mailto:betvan@gmail.com


Page 2 of2 

Comments: 
Dear Governor Strickland; Sir the Cleveland Plain Dealer reported that our electric bill 
will go up in cost. This v̂ âs approved by the PUC of Ohio. Sir you are our only Hope. 
Please use your Office to help. They will take what the President is offer each American. 
I wash I had the words to tell you how to get it done. I feel that you are a man who is 
looking out for me. Please help. Thanks Van 
Response: Yes 
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